
Paul Antolin 

From: 	 Susan Como 
Sent: 	 Monday, May 5, 2025 2:30 PM 
To: 	 City Clerk 
Cc: 	 WCA Assessing; edunlap@wcaassessing.com; WCA2 Assessing; Frank Schulte 
Subject: 	 RE: Poverty Resolution 

Hi Peter: 

We will get it on the May 19 city council meeting agenda. 

In addition, we will have the website updated. 

Sue 

From: WCA2 Assessing <wca2@gpwmi.us> 
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 2:27 PM 
To: Susan Como <SComo@gpwmi.us> 
Cc: WCA Assessing <WCA@gpwmi.us>; edunlap@wcaassessing.com  
Subject: Poverty Resolution 

Hi Sue, 

As you are aware the Assessing department has been preparing for the PA 660 Audit. Eric and I had a meeting with the 

State Auditor today and we received some feedback. Everything is going well, however, they have one small 

recommendation they would like us to correct. It is pertaining to the language used on the Poverty resolution and 
guidelines. 

Recently we had council approve our poverty guidelines and used it as a template for what we need fixed. I have edited 

the previously approved resolution (attached document) with a strike through on the line item they want us to take 
out. It is on page 3, section J. 

Can you take a new resolution to the next council meeting without the line item.) on it? 

Also, they also recommend us to take it off our guidelines on the website. Therefore, I have attached a new application 
for our website as well and will work on getting it fixed. 

Please let us know if there are any issues getting the resolution to the next council meeting. 

Regards, 

Peter Bierzynski 

Assessment Department 

Grosse Pointe Woods 
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